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March 6, 2018 

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL  

Professor Christine Miller 
Chair  
Academic Senate 
The California State University 
401 Golden Shore 
Long Beach, California 90802 

Dear Professor Miller: 

Thank you for your letter of March 1. We are pleased to hear that you are engaged with the 
Chancellor’s Office in internal efforts to improve shared governance. Please accept our good 
wishes for their successful conclusion. We will continue to monitor developments regarding 
Executive Order (EO) 1100 (revised) and EO 1110 as they relate to matters of academic 
governance at the California State University.  

Sincerely,        

!  
Hans-Joerg Tiede 
Associate Secretary 

cc: Dr. Timothy P. White, Chancellor 
 Rebecca D. Eisen, Esq., Chair, California State University Board of Trustees 
 Dr. Loren J. Blanchard, Executive Vice Chancellor 
 Professor Jennifer Eagan, President, California Faculty Association 
 Professor Alexander Zukas, President, California Conference of the AAUP 


